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Thamesdown Hydrotherapy Pool 
 

Situated in Jefferies Avenue, Crowdys Hill, the pool was opened in 1979 and is a unique purpose-built 
facility available to any individual with a disability whether that disability is permanent or temporary.  
 
Every week the pool averages 700 users. 
 
The Len Lee Suite opened in September 2002, thanks to donations from the National Lottery, the Big 
Give and many others and costing £300,000. 
 
The pool was managed for over 30 years by Mr. Paul Charlwood.  Over this period, Paul would have 
overseen the progression and development of this unique facility.  So much so he earned the name 
Mr. Hydrotherapy.  Paul retired in 2010 and handed over the reins to Mr. Neil Montgomery. 


